
Green Street Clinic Patient Participation Group (PPG) 

Notes of the meeting Thursday 19 June 2014 (6-7) 

 

Present:  Graham Newby, Daniela Penge, Heather King, John Benyon, Joan Prince, David May, Gerry 
Maguire , Sally Erridge. 
Sally Erridge told the meeting that she is now moving away – we expressed our appreciation for her 
involvement and wish her well. 
 
 
Apologies:  Ron Cussons 
 
Minutes of last meeting (already circulated):  
 
Agreed as a true record, and no Matters arising not covered by the agenda. 
 
 
Friends of Green Street Clinic.  
 
 Joan updated the meeting on the continuing activities of the Friends  
and high-lighted the need for more volunteers. Heather has had interest from a lady, and Joan 
agreed to make initial contact. 
 
Update on Commissioning matters 
 
 Daniela summarised current development, and currently there is little substantive to report. The 
CCG have registered an expression of interest in being part of the Co-Commissioning Project. Further 
details will be available in due course. There are also discussions taking place about developments in 
the services involved in caring for the elderly. Again, further details will follow as plans mature. 
 
Gerry advised the meeting that the next meeting of the Patients/CCG Forum will take place on 25 
June, he will report back. 
 
He also summarised the finding s from the recent Musculo-sketal survey, and the position regarding 
the service bid. A copy of his note is attached. 
 
Heather mentioned the Putting Patients First petition organised by RCGP. She will try to acquire 
more leaflets to raise awareness of this petition. 
 
Out of Hours survey 
 
The meeting reviewed the draft survey thoroughly, and amended it. Revised copy is attached to this 
note. 
 
 
 
Date of next meeting : Thursday 24th July  6-7  
  
 


